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MEETINGS WITH FUNDING AGENCIES RE V.C.C.'s 199’1—82 BUDGET

Iast week Wednesday and Thursday, a series of meetings were
held with members of the Academic Council, the Occupational
Training Council, the Management Advisory Council and the
Ministry Standing Committee to discuss V.C.C.'s 1981-82
budget requests. Appearing for the College were three

Board members and the senior officials of the College. In
the main, the discussions went reasonably well, although
the chairmen of the four funding agencies were quite guarded
in their comments, presumably so as not to give us any false
hopes that our requests would be met.
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SOFTBALL TOURNAMENT

As our softball season is nearing a close, our "Out To Iunch
Bunch" Softball Team at King Ed Campus will be participating
in their V.M.R.E.U. Softball Ieague Tournament.

To help us win, please come out to cheer us on. The Tournament
will be held at Churchill High School (which is one block east
of Oak Street on 57th Avenue in Vancouver) starting at 9:00 a.m.
Saturday, August 23rd and Sunday, August 24th.

Please give us your support. Thank you.
' Linda Murdock,
Captain

WCL | King Edward Campus



K.E.C. FACULTY/STAFF ACTIVITIES

NAME ACTIVITY DATES
Ballin, Peter P.D. - Assist in Awareness August 22, 23

Training; "Interpersonal
Experiences"; Vancouver

U.B.C.: EDUCATICN 569

Please see notice on bulletin board re next offering of
Education 569: "The Regional, Junior or Community College."

HoFE- P

POSITION OPENINGS

V.C.C./V.V.I. requires part-time instructors for the following
programs:

Auto Body Frame - to cammence September 16
Welding Upgrade - to commence September 13
Electrical/Electricity - to commence September 2

Surrey Parks and Recreation Commission requires part-time
instructors for the Fall 1980 program season.

For further details, see notices on bulletin boards.
H.E.P.

TYPEWRITERS IN FACULTY WORK ROOM

Please - if you do not know how to put ribbons in typewriters,
ask someone in the administration office to assist you. Two
of the typewriters were damaged because the ribbons were not
put in correctly.

M.G.



